
 
 
 

 
 
 
October 8, 2009 
 
Dear Association Manager: 
 
The new issue of COMPonents, State Fund’s quarterly newsletter for policyholders, is about to 
be mailed to policyholders. The theme of the new issue is safety. The newsletter is geared 
toward helping employers manage a safer workplace so they can better protect employees, 
preserve productivity, and control workers’ compensation costs. Several articles describe loss 
control products and services State Fund has developed to support the safety of policyholders 
and their employees.  
 
Policyholders should start receiving their printed copy of COMPonents in the mail over the next 
two weeks. We will also post the newsletter on our Web site after the mailing. You may access 
your preview issue of COMPonents at www.scif.com/pdf/COMPonents2009issue3.pdf. 
 
If you have any questions about the newsletter or would like printed copies to share with your 
members, please contact your State Fund group representative.  
 
We hope you and your members enjoy this issue of COMPonents. The next issue, due in mid-
November, will be devoted entirely to State Fund’s group insurance program.  
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and support.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

John Barbieri 
John Barbieri 
Group Program Manager 
State Compensation Insurance Fund 
 


